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GOLD CLASS 

October proved a very busy month for Gold Class. We have done a lot of work using sensory 

stories, learning about supportive technologies, implementing our therapy programmes and 

Curricular Goals in many different ways. We learned about Harvest time by listening to the 

Harvest songs and exploring sensory trays with vegetables, fruits. We also enjoyed outdoor 

adventures, looking for signs of the autumn, experiencing change of the weather and changes 

in the nature through sensory stimuli. We enjoyed treasure hunt, looking for different colour 

leaves, had fun throwing them up in the air and listening to their crunchy sounds. We also 

explored muddy trays and went for a bear hunt – very exciting and busy time!  

 


